From:

Craig J. Wilson

To:

Carmencita Sannebeck; Yates, Randal

Date:

Wed, Feb 1, 2006 7:26 AM

Subject:

Fwd: 303(d) List

For the record and distribution to the Board. CJW

>>> "Michele Pla" <mpla-cleanwater@comcast.net> Tuesday, January 31, 2006 Dear Mr.. Wilson:

Due to some technical difficulties I have been unable to get a letter to you today on behalf of the Bay Area Clean Water Agencies. However, I did want to register our comments to you before the deadline of 5 pm today.

Our comments are short.

BACWA is very pleased that you have delisted Diazanon for the various segments for the San Francisco Bay. We concur with your analysis which supported this delisting.

BACWA supports your decision to NOT list sections of the San Francisco Bay for PDBEs. We concur that there is not enough information to support such a listing.

In 1998, EPA listed nickel, but since the CTR number has been adopted into the Basin Plan. The water body is in compliance. We recommend that you add to the delisted table nickel for the SF Bay.

thank you for your consideration of these comments.

We will get you a comment letter soon.

Michele Michele M Pla, Executive Director Bay Area Clean Water Agencies

Phone: 510 547-1174

e-mail: mpla-cleanwater@comcast.net

Leading the Way to Protect Our Bay